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FOXHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSION POLICY CONSULTATION

In accordance with the Statutory Admissions Code, consultation must be carried out between 1st September and 31stMarch in the determination year, which is two academic years before the arrangements come into force, therefore the school must now consult on any proposed changes to the admission arrangements effective from September 2018.

The statutory School Admissions Code of Practice and School Admissions Appeals Code of Practice July 2013, provides guidance on the process that should be followed when applying the published admission arrangements for any Admissions Authority.

The Schools Admission Policy has been approved and will be applied to all applicants that are applying for school places during the academic year 2017/2018.

There are no key changes to the Admission Policy for 2018/2019, and therefore it is proposed that the same policy will be applied as the 2017/2018 admission round.

Full details of our policy are shown on our website www.foxhill.bradford.sch.uk

To comment on this consultation document please write to: 
Mrs Sally Hey (Headteacher), Foxhill Primary School, 
Brighouse and Denholme Road, Queensbury, Bradford. BD13 1LN. 
e-mail head@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk
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